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Wednesday 26th May 2021 
 
 

Dear Parent / Carer 

Re: Summer School 2021 

We are very much looking forward to welcoming your son / daughter into our Cardinal Langley family and 

are still hoping to have our usual transition day for students in July. The format of this will depend on the 

restrictions in place at the time and I will send further details regarding this after the Government 

announcement regarding stage 4 of the national roadmap. 

To ensure that all students have the best possible start to their time at Cardinal Langley, I am excited to 

announce that we are planning a transition summer school this August. This will take place between 16th and 

27th August and all those starting with us in September are invited to join us for a full week. Sessions will run 

from 9.00am to 2.30pm and will involve a range of enrichment activities designed to help them meet school 

staff and make new friends. At Cardinal Langley we believe that the main areas that children have missed 

out on during the pandemic have been the enrichment and extra-curricular opportunities and so our summer 

school programme will focus on these areas. 

Examples of activities include: 

 Art 

 Music 

 Drama 

 Dance 

 Food technology 

 STEM challenges 

 Orienteering 

 Team building activities 

 Football 

 Table tennis 

 Badminton 

 Basketball 

 Netball 

 Archery 

 Martial arts 

 Bikeability 
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School and external providers are working in partnership to be able to provide a summer school of outdoor 

education, experiences and opportunities. The programme is based around developing teamwork and 

adventure. All activities, refreshments and lunch will be provided free of charge for those attending and any 

student attending for the full week will be provided with a voucher for a school blazer from one of our 

uniform suppliers. Transport passes can also be provided if necessary as we hope all students will be able to 

attend.  

Attendance at the summer school is not compulsory but we strongly encourage you to book one of the 

weeks below: 

 Week 1 – Monday 16th to Friday 20th August inclusive 

 Week 2 – Monday 23rd to Friday 27th August inclusive 

 

The deadline for the bookings to be made is Friday 25th June 2021 and places are limited. Please register 

using the link below:  

Summer School Booking Form 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact school at admin@clrchs.co.uk  

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr A Bridson 

Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=m7p0VxOQ3EudHpvME56RnqnGzNxWONZFhJjX5_fD4OZUOEpEM1NIOTZEMkxJVk1QSFNCU1U3QlRJMy4u
mailto:admin@clrchs.co.uk

